
Welcome to

Parent  Meeting: October 2022



Today’s Meeting

• To help your child make the best possible start to school. 

• Housekeeping information

• To help you to understand the curriculum that your child will be covering in 
the reception class. 

• To identify the key ways in which you can help your child at home and in 
school.



Mrs Madhvi:

Monday
Tuesday

Wednesday

Miss Wilson:

Wednesday 
Thursday

Friday

Mrs Fletcher:

All week

Miss Akhtar:

All week

Reception Staff



What is the Early Years Foundation Stage? 

• The Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) is the stage of 
education for children from birth to the end of the Reception 
year.

• It is based on the recognition that children learn best through 
play and active learning.



Three prime areas of learning and 
development

• Communication and Language
• Physical Development
• Personal, Social and Emotional Development

Four specific areas of learning and 
development

• Literacy
• Mathematics
• Understanding the World
• Expressive Arts and Design



A typical morning in 
Reception…

• 8.35am Come in, hang coat up and do some morning activities. 

• 8.45am Register

• 8:50 English- Talk 4 writing

• 9.15am Focus activities and Continuous Provision (inside and outside)

• 10.15am        Circle Time

• 10:30           Play time (Reception children only) with fruit and milk (provided)

• 10:45           Maths

• 11.30am Lunch



A typical afternoon in 
Reception…

12.15          Register and Phonics

12: 45        Reading

13:00         Focus activities and Continuous Provision  (inside and outside)

14.00  reading, handwriting, story

14.45 Home time

Reception Learning is not always clean! Please be 
understanding!





Attendance

If your child is unable to 

attend school please 

telephone the school office 

on 0121 464 6420 with the 

reason for the absence 

and the expected date of 

return.





Headscarves



Please provide a coat labelled with your child’s name. As the 
weather gets colder they will need hat, gloves and scarves too as 

we spend lots of time learning outdoors



PE

PE day is Tuesday. On this day, children can come to school in their PE kit



Water bottles



Home Learning



Reading books will be given each Monday. These are books to share at home with your child.

Story Books



Reading Books



https://ebook
s.collinsopenpa

ge.com

https://ebooks.collinsopenpage.com/






How to help your child at home

Speaking 
• Model using the right words and set an example 
• Speak in full sentences 
• Engage in discussions with your child and allow them the time to speak without being interrupted 
• Ask for their opinions 
• Tell them about your day and ask about theirs. 

Listening
• Show your child how to be a good listener by listening to them and others 
• Respond to what they are saying by asking questions or ask about their opinions. 
• Listen to your child reading.

Number Skills 
• Count daily with your child 
• Count objects, actions, numbers and a range of things. 
• Identify numbers wherever you go—a neighbours house number or the number on a bus. 
• Let children help with the tidying and sorting. Can they sort the washing?
• Identify shapes around the home.  
• Use fingers to represent a number. 



Writing
• Encourage your child to mark make without feeling pressured.
• Get your children colourful pens, gel pens and exciting new tools to encourage them to mark make.
• Let children write their name on cards or letters.
• If your child is already writing with a pen or pencil, support their pencil grip so they do not develop a bad habit.

Extending their learning
• Encourage your child to always say ‘please’ and ‘thank you’ .
• set regular times for bedchildren need a good night’s sleep to help them to learn.
• Check your child has their name in every- thing before they bring it, this helps them be organised themselves at 

school.
• Help your child remember to bring everything—book bag, reading book etc.
• Go to local museums, parks, wildlife reserves and into nature.
• Talk about the world around them and encourage them to ask questions.
• Get to know what your child is learning—we will send home a newsletter each half term for you to read.
• Lay your child’s clothes out in the correct order each morning so they can dress themselves.
• Children are expected to toilet themselves once they begin Reception.



And Finally…

• If you have any worries or concerns please do ask and we will do our best 
to help you 

• Thank you for coming – any questions ?


